Mr Dan Hudson

Development Strategy Manager

SOUTH LAKELAND
DISTRICT COUNCIL
RECEIVED

O 8 SEP 2011

Lower Street

Kendal

Cumbria

## Dear Mr Hudson

LA9 4DL

Further to your letter Ref: DH/60.12.43 we would like to respond to the three questions as follows:

- 1. We think alternative sites proposed by others should be taken into account and be judged on their own merits.
- 2. We feel it may be an advantage for the Land Allocations document to cover a shorter period, as people's needs change and the period of 10 years is a long time.
- 3. We think the sites for development in villages and hamlets should be considered providing it does not extend the village boundaries. New houses are needed everywhere not just in larger settlements, people should be allowed to have an opinion on where they live.

We hope the above is of use to you in preparing the development framework if you require any more information please do not hesitate in contacting us.

Regards

Mr and Mrs Stewart